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From:
Sent:

To: Philip Dagnall

Subject: Re: Ribble Valley Berough Cauncil Planning Policy Consultation Housing and
Economic Development DPD Reg 19

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr Dagnall,

| would like to say thanks for the update on the public consultation regarding proposed sites for future development
in Wilpshire. | was pleased that my views were shared by many others and area 3, off Whalley Rd, was deemed the
only sensible option.

However someone did point out that it is also important to ensure a clear demarcation between area 3 and adjacent
land which falis within the Blackburn boundary. | would like to add my support for this point of view. After all we do
live in Wilpshire in the Ribble Valley and wish to remain so.

Sent from my iPad

On 28 Apr 2017, at 17:48, Philip Dagnall <Philip.Dagnall@ribblevalley.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Ribble Valley L.DF Database Member,
Please find attached information regarding this consultation.

You may also receive a letter regarding this matter. Should you wish in future o be contacted solely
via email p[lease indicate by reply.

Yours sincerely, RVBC Forward Planning

Tops for resident satisfaction — 894% of residents are satisfied with Ribble Valley as a place to
live (Perception Survey 2016)

Happiest residents in the UK — Ribble Valley has a ‘happiness rating’ of 8.2 compared to a UK
average of 7.5 (Halifax Rural Quality of Life Survey 2016)

This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive,
protectively marked or restricted material, and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the
named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy, use, or disclose it
to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error, notify the sender immediately. All
GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.
This e-mail is issued subject to Ribble Valley Borough Council's e-mail disclaimer which you are
taken to have read and accepted.

<General consultation Letter Reg 19.pdf>
<Reg 35 and 17 statment for consutlation letter publication april 2017.pdf>



